Hallandale Beach
=

Project Schedule NW/SW 8 Avenue Solar Lighting Project

May 17, 2016 Project Completion Notification

Project Start Date The construction of NW/SW 8th Avenue Solar Pedestrian Lighting Project was completed in August
2016.
The project accomplishments are: installation of 18 solar pedestrian lights along NW/SW 8th Avenue
August 31, 2017 from Pembroke Road to County Line Road.

Completion Date . o . .
The construction cost of this project was $276,636.88 of which $262,500.00 from Florida Department

of Transportation and $14,136.88.00 from Community Redevelopment Agency.

Contact Information:
Beatriz Alvarez
Project Manager
Office: 954-457-3040

balvarez@cohb.org

www.cohb.org/projects

Report a Concern via our
MyHB App
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